To:

NAESB Office, WGQ Executive Committee Chairs

From:

Keith Sappenfield, WGQ Contracts SC, Co-Chair
Subject:
Minor Corrections

RE: NAESB Base Contract, Model Credit Support Addendum
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In July 2005, the NAESB Office received an e-mail from a producer who, during a review of NAESB WGQ Base Contract’s Model Credit Support Addendum (CSA) identified what were believed to be several typographical errors.  The WGQ EC at its August 25, 2005 meeting directed the WGQ Contracts SC to review the email and report its results to the WGQ EC.  As a result of the review and discussion at the WGQ Contract SC meeting on September 8, 2005, it was determined that there were typographical errors in the CSA and minor corrections needed to be made.  The minor corrections that need to be made are set forth below:

OPTION A: Paragraph 5

In Paragraph 5(b), clause (iii), the phrase “no Early Termination Date has occurred…” should read “an Early Termination Date has occurred…”

OPTION B: Paragraph 5

In Paragraph 5(b), clause (iii), the phrase “no Early Termination Date has occurred…” should read “an Early Termination Date has occurred…”; and

In Paragraph 5(b), in the last line, the reference “to Paragraph 12(a)” should read “to Paragraph 13(a)”; similarly, in Paragraph 5(c), in the third line, the reference “to Paragraph 12(a)” should read “to Paragraph 13(a)”.

The discussion and agreement for the WGQ Contracts SC to adopt the above corrections can be found in the meeting minutes for WGQ Contracts SC dated September 8, 2005.
